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As a life long Oregon resident and small business owner I strongly opposed this bill. 

The Oregon government needs to stop the wastefull spending and balance its budget 

NOT unjustly tax the middle class residents into the poor house. These additional 

taxes will not hurt the rich as they can afford it, it will not hurt the poor who do not 

have these "luxuries" and rely on the government dole... It will only saddle the 

working class with a hearty bill that they can not afford to carry. It will cause a loss in 

jobs, increased cost of living and force more people to rely on hand outs that the 

government can't afford. 

Please do not let this bill pass. 

Thank you 

Dustin James  


